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June Issue 
 

Beaver Creek Lodge 
Home Owners Association Newsletter 

 

Dear Home Owners of Beaver Creek Lodge, 

We are excited to announce that our “mud season” has 

come to a close and we are open for yet another eventful 

Summer season. Our June newsletter is dedicated to sharing a 

few fun-filled events we thought our owners and their families 

might like to attend. We are looking forward to sharing all the 

activities summertime in Colorado has to offer with you!  

Warm regards, 

The Beaver Creek Lodge Team 

 

Concerts by the Creek 

It wouldn’t be summertime in the Vail Valley without vibrant 

green grass, fresh mountain air, and free live music at Creekside 

Park in Beaver Creek. Enjoy a complimentary concert just steps 

away from the main village every Wednesday from June 28th to 

August 9th. Food and drink will be available for purchase, but 

be sure to bring your own blanket or chairs. The gates open at 

5pm and the concert starts at 6pm.  

Village F.A.C. (Friday Afternoon Club) 

Every Friday, from June 23rd – August 25th, enjoy live music, 

shopping, ice skating (yes, even in the summertime!), games, 

activities, and more in Beaver Creek Plaza. F.A.C. starts at 

4:30pm and comes to a close at 7:30pm.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 June 22nd – June 29th 

Beaver Creek Rodeo Series 

 Saturday June 24th   

Summer Solstice Trail Run 

(5K or 10K trail running race) 

 

Important Announcement 

For those of you participating in 

our rental program, we would like 

to remind you that it is almost time 

to submit your blackout dates for 

the winter season. These dates 

must be submitted to our owner 

liaison, Erin, prior to August 31st. 

You may reach Erin at 970-845-

1716 or her email: 

erin.burnett@kesslercollection.com  
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More Important News 

Suzuki Music Camp  

The Colorado Suzuki Institute of Music promotes and supports 

excellence in music education for teachers, parents, and students 

worldwide. This impressive organization has over 900 students from 

10 different countries around the world. This will be their 11th 

summer hosting their camp in Beaver Creek. Throughout the 

month of June, students and teachers will be attending workshops, 

performing for audiences, and perfecting their musical abilities.  

We are looking forward to having such talented guests stay with us 

and will be at a fairly high occupancy from Sunday June 11th to 

Sunday June 25th.  

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 GoPro Mountain Games 

Starting Thursday June 8th 

through Sunday June 11th, 

the GoPro Mountain Games 

will be returning to Vail. The 

event showcases more than 

25 sports in professional and 

amateur categories for more 

than $100K in prize money.  

 Vail Craft Beer Classic 

Calling all craft beer 

enthusiasts! Starting Friday 

June 16th through Sunday 

June 18th, Vail is hosting their 

first ever Craft Beer Classic. 

With over 300 beers, dozens 

of events, yoga, hiking, and 

all the offerings of Colorado’s 

vast outdoor playground, be 

ready for a weekend 

getaway full of brews and 

adventure. Visit 

www.vailbeer.com for more 

info and use code “EAGLE” 

for 10% off tickets! 

 


